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April 18,2016

Mark Sybouts, Business Manager
Neah-Kah-Nie School District
504 N Third Avenue

Rockaway Beach, Oregon 97136

RE: Award for Seismic Rehabilitation Grant Program, Nehalem Elementary School
Dear Mr. Sybouts:

Congratulations! The above referenced project was chosen for funding in this round of Seismic
Rehabilitation Grant awards. The bond sale to fund the April 2016 awards is scheduled for May
2016. After the sale you will be receiving a grant in the amount of $1,396,000.

The legal obligations for funding and for reimbursement of project expenses are subject to
execution of a contract between your school district and the State of Oregon acting by and
through the Oregon Business Development Department — Infrastructure Finance Authority.

Once the bond sale has been completed contract documents will be delivered to you for your
review and signature. Funds cannot be spent for any project activity that will be using the
grant funding until the contract has been fully executed.

As a reminder, the project is also subject to review and compliance with the Oregon State
Historic Preservation Office. The Oregon SHPO Clearance Form is available for download on
their web site or by contacting me at (503) 986-0132 or gloria.zacharias@oregon.gov

We are pleased to be able to offer this assistance to your school and the community. Please
notify us of any event celebrating your project so we can participate if possible.

If you have any questions or need any further information please let me know.
Sincerely,

\

Gloria Zachari
Program and

. PCED
licy Coordinator

c: Zach Stokes, ZCS Engineering
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